
Letter:  Heavenly  store
managers at B&B
To the community,

A  very  energetic  and  outgoing  volunteer  team  from  Vail
Resorts’ Retail Group joined the Bread & Broth volunteers to
donate their time to serve the April 11 evening dinner at St.
Theresa Grace Hall.

With funds provided by the Vail EpicPromise Grant program,
Heavenly Mountain Resort sponsored the Monday meal and had
Retail Group store managers Ryan Olm, Heather Searcy, Amy
Grannick,  Josh  Bastille  and  Marcie  Canale  team  up  and
participate  in  the  dinner  event.

“It was a wonderful night seeing the community come together
to serve food and share a smile,” said Ryan Olm. “Our VRR Team
had a good time with the regular volunteers and enjoyed being
a part of such a thoughtful operation.”

The VRR team was really helpful serving the dinner and making
sure that all of the dinner attendee’s had milk, butter and
eggs  to  take  home  with  them  along  with  bags  filled  with
fruits, vegetables and bread/pastries.

Thanks  to  the  efforts  and  donations  made  by  our  many
supporters, the volunteers at Bread & Broth have been able to
provide nutritious meals and take home food to those in the
our community who struggle with hunger and just try to make
end  meet.  Kudos  to  Heavenly  Mountain  Resort  and  its
outstanding team members for the ongoing commitment to B&B’s
goal of easing hunger.

For more B&B information, go online or find us on Facebook.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/04/heavenly-store-managers-at-bb/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/04/heavenly-store-managers-at-bb/

